
December 20, 2002    DC

TO: Ben Henson & Marc Weinberg/ASC

Hello gentlemen and thanks for you time.

As you know, Working RE is mailed to every licensed appraiser nationally.

I am writing to formally request to have questions answered. I have left two messages
with Mr. Henson and have received no response.

I would like to know as of today:
1. What the policy of the ASC is regarding attendance of AARO meetings?
2. Has the policy changed?
3. Was the ASC/AARO relationship discussed at the December Board Meeting? (Mr.

Weinburg faxed me a copy of the agenda but significant parts were blacked out.)

This is only an attempt to check my facts. I have been told that, after the acrimony at
the last AARO meeting, ASC would discuss changing its relationship to AARO,
specifically that it would not attend future AARO meetings. Is this true?

You may reply via fax, email or telephone. If I don't receive a response by deadline time,
January 3, 2003, I will print that you refused comment.

I am asking for the facts only and would respectfully remind you that the ASC is
funded by appraiser fees, who I believe have a right to know. I hope you agree.
Your help would be appreciated.

Thanks,
David Brauner, Editor


